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We are delighted to announce that Steve Baker has
been successfully appointed as Head of Care on a
one-year secondment, following the retirement of

Kim after an incredible 33 years of dedicated service
to Saxon Hill. Kim’s unwavering commitment and care

have left a lasting legacy, and she will be deeply
missed by pupils, families, and colleagues alike. As we
say goodbye and wish Kim a happy and well-deserved
retirement, we also warmly congratulate Steve on his
new role. We are excited for the energy, passion, and

fresh perspective he will bring to the team as we
continue to provide outstanding care and support for

our pupils



Weekly

Golden Duck Race!
50th Anniversary
Saturday 28  Juneth

2pm Ducks released 4pm
Coton & Hopwas Social Club

School Lane, Hopwas B78 3AD

Free Entry
1st Prize - £100 2  Prize - £75nd

3  Prize - £50 4  Prize - £25rd th

5 spot prizes of £10.

Raffle/Drinks available/Bouncy castle
Cake stall/ BBQ/ Farm Assault Course/ Magician

Crafts/ Face painting/Children’s games/ Tombolas
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Every child deserves a little magic
Circus Starr brings thrills and excitement to all,

creating an event where everyone’s included
and memories are made.

We believe in a world where anything is possible. We
understand that attending mainstream events can

be difficult for children with additional needs or
families in difficult circumstances which is why
we’ve created a tut-free zone; a show in which

shouting out, dancing and jumping up and down are
expected. At our circus, everyone is absolutely

encouraged to let go of their worries, get involved,
and be themselves.

To learn more: https://www.circus-starr.org.uk/



Weekly
Key Dates
10  June - Hazel Class picnic in

Beacon Park.

th

18th June - 1:30pm Sports Day

25  June - 1:30pm Reserve Sports Day
th

30th June onwards - TRANSITION

2  July - 3-5pm End of Year

Parent/teacher Social Evening.

nd

16  July - Rainbow Day
th

18  July - End of Term
th

Please check Evidence for

Learning to see what  your

child has been up to this

week. Instructions on how to

access this are in the back

of the home school diaries. 


